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Gdańsk, August 7, 2023 

GD.RPC.503.44.2023.OT 
    

NOTICE TO SKIPPERS no. 44/2023 

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 – Water Law (Journal of Laws of 2023, item 1478 

as amended) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of December 21, 2000 on inland navigation (Journal of Laws of 2022,  

item 1097, as amended) The Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk informs that:  

 

Due to the low water level of the lake feeding the slipways of the Elbląg Canal, from August 16, 2023 lockage 

through Buczyniec, Kąty, Oleśnica, Jelenie and Całuny slipways will be limited to 2 lockages per hour with the 

water level of Jeziorak Lake below the minimum, i.e. 889 cm. 

Passenger Shipping vessels will be subject to lockage out of order on presentation of written permit from the 

Director of the Inland Waterways Office giving them priority.  

 

Telephone contact for the aforementioned slipways: (55) 248 70 92, 510 043 037. 

 

 

We kindly ask you to exercise extreme caution and comply with the regulations. 

 

Up-to-date notices to skippers are posted on the website: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl/ 
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